From: David Rourke [mailto:david.rourke@lorol.co.uk]

Sent: 26 February 2013 14:13

To: Worley Ben

Subject: Freight Specific Charge: CP5 consultation by Network Rail

Ben,
Freight Specific Charge: CP5 consultation by Network Rail

| refer to the above, namely the letter dated 8 February 2013 that is available via the NR
website.

Having read through the detail, | wish only to confirm that LOROL has no comment to make
on this matter, specifically concerning as it does the rail freight industry.

Regards,

David Rourke
London Overground
07725975713

Overground House, 125 Finchley Road, Swiss Cottage, London NW3 6HY

We will transform our railway, connecting communities across London
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